From: Debbie Abrahams < <u>abrahamsd@parliament.uk</u>>

Sent: 12 October 2020 13:48

To: Carolyn Wilkins < <u>Carolyn.Wilkins@oldham.gov.uk</u>> **Subject:** Council Resolution (Case Ref: DA37283)

Dear Carolyn

Thank you for your recent letter (Your Ref: Council – Roads Policing – 20200909), received 6th October.

I appreciate you taking the time to make me aware of the resolutions passed by Full Council and the actions you have taken on behalf of councillors on this issue, including correspondence with the Department for Transport, Home Office and GM Police and Crime Commissioner.

With best wishes

Debbie

Debbie Abrahams MP Member of Parliament for Oldham East and Saddleworth